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Dear Chairman Matt:

We have received your letter dated June 13, 2001 along with the TnW ««iWvc»i n
Negonation of Reserved and Aboriginal Water Rights iXntaVa - ^ **
mUncTdtot^ "' thQtn^0tia^ session in September 2000, our negotiating team and staff
sssss-d «*»*«the ~ » ^ -e four

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the full Reserved Water Rights Comoact
Commission is in August. At that time we will discuss the issues you raferegXg oublic
nvolvement press communications, etc., and anticipate tc.poa^t^^^10

suggestions after that meeting. As we also indicated last September tlZZ^L
providing any response to the substance of the proposal until ^h^haZlSe
opportunity to solicit the views of the interested public in the area q
Co^iSS^toS? fd th°Ught that ^ int° y°Ur Pr°P0Sal «* We COmmit the Compact

Chris Tweeten, Chairman
Reserved Water Rights Compact Commission

Susan Cottingham, Program Manager, 1625 Eleventh Avenue, PO Box 201601, He.ena, Montana 5,620-1601, (406, 444-6841. Telfax (406, 444-6721


